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May 16, 2023 

Garner, Iowa 

 

The Hancock County, Iowa, Board of Supervisors met in adjourned session on the above 

captioned date pursuant to adjournment with Supervisors Florence (Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons and 

Jerry J. Tlach present.  Absent:  None. 

 

At a joint meeting with Winnebago County Board of Supervisors, Terry Durby, Bill 

Jensvold, and Susan Smith, Absent:  none; and Hancock County Board of Supervisors, Florence 

(Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons and Jerry Tlach, Absent:  none;  A public hearing was held on the 

updated commissioner’s report of reclassification of lands for Joint Drainage District no. 79-49. On 

motion by Supervisor Jensvold, seconded by Supervisor Rayhons, and carried unanimously, the 

Board opened the public hearing.  Engineer Rick Hopper reviewed the reclassification.  No oral or 

written comments were received.  On motion by Supervisor Rayhons, seconded by Supervisor 

Jensvold, and carried unanimously, the Board closed the public hearing.  On motion by Supervisor 

Jensvold, seconded by Supervisor Tlach, and carried unanimously, the Joint Board gave approval to 

the following:  Approved the  updated commissioner’s report on reclassification of lands for Joint 

Drainage District no. 79-49.   

 

No further business to come before the Board, motion made to adjourn at 9:22 a.m. by 

Supervisor Greiman and carried.  All Supervisors present voting, “Aye,” session to adjourn and 

will meet again on May 22, 2023. 

 

 

ATTEST:  _________________________     ____________________________ 

                  Jolene Leerar, Deputy Auditor       Florence Sis Greiman,Chair 


